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THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO A 

MOLALLA RIVER CORRIDOR OPEN HOUSE
 

5-8 PM, October 7, 2008 


SALEM--The Bureau of Land Management (BLM), Salem District, invites the public to 

share their ideas about recreation and stewardship opportunities on Molalla River 

Corridor public lands at an open house at the Molalla Public Library. The BLM manages 

43,000 acres within the Molalla River watershed.  This includes approximately 25 miles 

of multiple use non-motorized trails, the Table Rock Wilderness, and designated 

camping and day-use sites along the Molalla River.   

The meeting will be held at the Molalla Public Library on Tuesday, October 7th. 

Attendees are welcome to stop in any time between 5 and 8 pm to share their ideas on 

three topics:

 1) river access and recreation

 2) community and trail connectivity 

 3) stewardship of the river and adjacent lands 

The hope is that this open house will generate ideas and interest from the people who 

enjoy and live near the Molalla River about the type of projects that the BLM and other 

interested entities should explore in future planning efforts. 

For more information about the open house, visit BLM’s website at 

http://www.blm.gov/or, or contact Zach Jarrett by phone at (503) 375-5610 or by email 

at Zachary_Jarrett@blm.gov. 

     -BLM-


